
 

 

When Should I Do It? 

 

Where Can I Access It? 

Congratulations on your recent hire and welcome to 

Southern Health-Santé Sud! 

Who Is It For? 

All newly hired staff, or rehired 

staff who have been away longer 

than 3 months, are to complete 

Regional Orientation. 

 

Regional Orientation is a required 

course for your employment with 

SH-SS, and is now offered as a 

virtual option that can be done 

outside of the classroom! 

What Is It? 
Before you begin, you will need: 

- A distraction-free space 

- A stable internet connection 

- Four hours to complete the course 

- A personal device (computer, laptop, tablet or 

smartphone) 

- Speakers or headphones for audio sections 
 

Instructions: 

1. Use the QR Code at the bottom of the page to 

go to the course page on Health Providers’ 

Site (HPS) to begin.  

2. Click the links on the page to open and use 

the Participant Package and the Hand-In 

Package as you work through the course.  

3. Follow the instructions on the page to 

complete Virtual Regional Orientation. There 

will be a mandatory knowledge check quiz to 

complete at the end. 

4. Fill out and sign the Hand-In Package that is 

attached on the HPS page. This package will 

need to be given to your site 

educator/designate in order for you to get 

paid for taking the course. 

 

 

Everything you need to take Virtual 

Regional Orientation is available 

on the HPS, and can be accessed at 

any time from most devices.  

This course should be completed 

within the first two weeks of your 

employment.  You can take this 

course anytime during this period 

at home or at work! 

REGIONAL ORIENTATION – VIRTUAL 

 

Scan or Click to Begin! 

 

https://www.southernhealth.ca/en/staff-resources/orientation/regional-orientation-virtual/

